Burger Super Fund
Trustees Declaration

The trustees have determined that the Fund is not a reporting entity and that these special purpose financial statements should be
prepared in accordance with the accounting policies described in Note 1 to the financial statements.

The trustees declare that:

(i) the financial statements and notes to the financial statements for the year ended 30 June 2019 present fairly, in all material
respects, the financial position of the Superannuation Fund at 30 June 2019 and the results of its operations for the year ended
on that date in accordance with the accounting policies described in Note 1 to the financial statements;

(i) the financial statements and notes to the financial statements have been prepared in accordance with the requirements of the
trust deed; and

(iii) the operation of the superannUation fund has been carried out in accordance with its trust deed and in compliance with the
requirements of the Superannuation Industry (Supervision) Act 1993 and associated Regulations during the year ended 30 June
2019.

Specifically, the trustees declare that:

- in accordance with s120 of the Superannuation Industry (Supervision) Act 1993, no individual trustee has been or is a
disqualified person;

- the Fund has satisfactory title to all assets, all assets are unencumbered and free from charge as prescribed by s50 of the
Superannuation Industry (Supervision) Act 1993 and reg13.14 of the Superannuation Industry (Supervision) Regulations
1994; and |

- to the knowledge of the trustees, there have been no events or transactions subsequent to the balance date which could
have a material impact on the Fund. Where such events have occurred, the effect of such events has been accounted and
noted in the Fund’s financial statements.

Signed in accordance with a resolution of the trustees by:

Morgan George Burger

Trustee

Trustee

16 March 2022



Burger Super Fund

Minutes of a meeting of the Trustee(s)
held on 16 March 2022 at 18 Camperdown Street, Coffs Harbour, New South Wales 2450

PRESENT:

MINUTES:

CONTRIBUTIONS RECEIVED:

ACCEPTANCE OF ROLLOVERS:

CLOSURE:

Morgan George Burger and Stephen Burger

The Chair reported that the minutes of the previous meeting had been signed
as a true record.

It was resolved that the contributions during the year be allocated to members
on the basis of the schedule provided by the principal Fund employer.

The trustee has ensured that any rollover made to the Fund, meets the
requirements of the Fund's deed and does not breach the superannuation laws
in relation to:

1. making rollover between Funds; and,
2. breaching the Fund or the member investment strategy.

The trustee has reviewed the rollover and received advice that the rollover is in
accordance with the Trust Deed and the rules of the Fund and the

superannuation laws. As such the trustee has resolved to accept the rollover on
behalf of the member.

All resolutions for this meeting were made in accordance with the SISA and
Regulations.

There being no further business the meeting then closed.
Signed as a true record -

< N

Stephen Burger

Chairperson



